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Multiple Lane Closures on Beach Boulevard Planned This Weekend 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s Beach Boulevard 

Signals Improvement Project, multiple lanes of westbound Beach Boulevard will be closed over 

the weekend.  

Beginning Saturday, July 11 at 6 a.m. until Sunday, July 12 at 6 a.m., three lanes of westbound 

Beach Boulevard will be closed between Grove Park Boulevard and Palm Lane while crews 

perform signal work. One westbound lane of Beach Boulevard will remain open, and the 

intersections at Foster Drive and Palm Avenue will be controlled by law enforcement officers. 

Drivers should expect delays and plan their routes accordingly.  

Florida Safety Contractors, Inc. is expected to complete this $3.8 million improvement project in 

fall 2020, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.   

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and 

stay within the limits of orange cones and barrels while traveling through construction zones. For 

up-to-date information regarding construction projects and lane closures, please visit 

www.nflroads.com or contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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Commented [PS1]: “will” seemed overly confident considering 
the contractor LOL 
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